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If you’re more than 10 weeks pregnant or have a child under 4, you may be
entitled to get help to buy healthy food and milk. If you’re eligible, you’ll be sent
a Healthy Start card with money on it that you can use in some UK shops. We’ll
add your benefit onto this card every 4 weeks. You can use your card to buy:

★plain liquid cow’s milk  ★fresh frozen, and tinned fruit and vegetables ★
fresh, dried, and tinned pulses ★ infant formula milk based on cow’s milk

You can also use your card to collect: Healthy Start vitamins – these support
you during pregnancy and breastfeeding and vitamin drops for babies and
young children – these are suitable from birth to 4 years old. You can access
information about the scheme at www.healthystart.nhs.uk



New campaign launched to help parents improve children's diet

The government's New Better Health campaign, including a new NHS Food
Scanner App has launched to help parents improve their children's diet.

Families will be given support to help to improve the diets of their children
through a new campaign as the new statistics reveal the number of parents
giving unhealthy snacks to their children has increased during the pandemic.

Families can scan the product barcodes from their shop and the app will
suggest healthier alternatives to help them make an easy swap next time they
shop. The app uses a ‘Good Choice’ badge to help signpost people to
healthier food and drinks in line with the government’s dietary
recommendations for added sugar, saturated fat and salt.

The NHS Food Scanner App provides parents with the ideal hack to improve
their children’s health in 2022. Just search ‘Food Scanner App’ in your app
store.  Links will also be put onto Tapestry and our Facebook page.

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=uQSzpCvkuJdDv5bX%2be%2fCEHhT9tHHxipsfE%2bvO9bqGTdavL9dbvzpWvtBUmVxYfvGyUbH13m1mA19fgRDKad52%2bkTp6PAtNBLEnMqdlNJ5L9aOEt8xfdU5AldUfAWB84v6UDt%2bcHkwvarRvdlfDA0%2focl58dAb7J7PUY%2fAIaaFQykkr2xpf4%2fQWp18nu70ijFolQ33wVRaOwupMrfBnZ3a8V9XshVKKujEg6JJTFNibL2cz0KFT%2bZQCJwf3xURwhfFyJgBSWQJNH5vcRvDcKBc3Abk3kcoR9e3gAn%2bxrJipyNyuqayosWG%2bpm8Brfpgb7aH%2bV%2btDSwWfg1a1ICZHBRDy9AA0jLVtltcZ9nqZS9YcfsPCKHKcY0PsPsR9pN%2fulRka0pSy2LnS4IFxgwkeyjQ%3d%3d


Saturday 15th January - Closing date for school admission applications September 2022

Wednesday 19th January - Closing date for 2y & 3/4y funding forms

Tuesday 1st February - Chinese New Year

Monday 14th - Friday 18th February - Half Term - open for all year children

Tuesday 1st March - Pancake Day (Shrove Tuesday)

Thursday 3rd March - World Book Day

Friday 18th March - Red Nose Day

Monday 21st March - Kep Person Catch up week - details will follow on Tapestry

Spring Clothing
With a busy Spring Term ahead we have lots of exciting activities planned for your children

inside and outside, and we need your help! Please make sure that you send your child to
nursery with warm coats, hats and wellies for our outdoor activities. Also we appreciate
spare layers to be sent in with your child so that in the case of getting wet or dirty, or

indeed any toilet accidents, there are dry clothes we can change them into.

The woods and outside areas are wet and muddy at the moment, so please do not dress
your child in “best clothes” . We are outside being busy and want them to enjoy themselves,
so they will get dirty. Of course to help make sure that all clothing is returned to the right

home, we appreciate that you name and label all items of clothing. Thank you for your
support!


